
From: Lindsey Green
To: Elisha Milne
Subject: FW: Proposed Organic Fertilizer Plant - Southgate Srd 41
Date: January 19, 2025 7:41:39 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: Tammy Stewart 
Sent: Saturday, January 18, 2025 4:04 PM
To: Lindsey Green <lgreen@southgate.ca>
Subject: Fwd: Proposed Organic Fertilizer Plant - Southgate Srd 41

Good Afternoon Ms. Green,

As a resident on Southgate Srd 41 in Holstein, ON, is there any truth to their being a proposed organic fertilizer
facility being considered for approval to build on Southgate Srd 41 in Holstein, ON?

If so, a few questions.

1. Where is the planned location on Southgate Srd 41? North or South of Grey Rd 9?
2. When is the next committee, or council, meeting being held to discuss? I assume the public will be asked to attend
and ask questions.
3. What is the timeline for this consideration?
4. What studies are being, or have been completed, regarding the effects to the surrounding area/ community?
5. Who are the leads on council/ committee addressing this request?

I look forward to your quick reply.

Thank you.

Tammy Stewart




